From: Colle, Hope
Senttime: Friday, February 03, 2012 4:13:14 PM
To: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org) <Cari@excelined.org>

Subject: files

Did you get what you needed?

Kindly,
Hope Colle

Florida Department of Education
Office of Early Learning

325 West Gaines Street, Suite 514
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850-245-7894

hope.colle@fldoe.org

www.fldoe.org/catlylearning
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